Communication from Public

Name: Fernanda Otalora
Date Submitted: 01/12/2021 07:49 PM
Council File No: 20-1376

Comments for Public Posting: 1 am a realtor with RE/MAX . Have a listing at 5647 Lubao Ave ,
Woodland Hills . Have 2 buyers ( one already in escrow )
cancelling because of the homeless camping on Corbin under pass
! Please help ! The councilman Blumenfeld has been very kind
and diligent . But we really need to re locate this homeless off of
Corbin ! This is not fair with the homeowners ! They are loosing

the opportunity of selling their homes ! It is affecting home values
!



